
 

 

 

  

 

 

BOARDING SCHOLARSHIP 

The Hale School Foundation Brian Clarkson Rural Scholarship is named in honour of 

Brian Clarkson, a dearly loved teacher and well respected Head of Boarding who passed 

away in 2011. 

This scholarship is available for boys who will be in Year 6 in 2019, wishing to enter Hale in 

Year 7 in 2020 as a boarder. All applicants must come from a rural background with a current 

residential address in regional Western Australia. As this is a rural scholarship, applicants 

will be competing with other rural candidates only. The scholarship will be up to 50% 

remission of local day tuition fees and is awarded for the duration of secondary schooling, 

subject to satisfactory performance and progress.  

Applications for the 2020 Brian Clarkson Rural Scholarships have now closed. 

The 2021 Brian Clarkson Rural Scholarship applications will be open from January 2020. 


